Dear Brethren January 4, 2022

I hope you all had a wonderful Holiday season.

The Christmas break has ended, and we are now back in school just in time for finals as the

winter quarter comes to an end. I am learning so much in the classes that I have this quarter.

I am looking forward to the coming up Spring quarter that starts on January 3 1%t to April 7. As a
new quarter starts, I ask for prayers that I may be able to teach the things I learn to others and

bring souls to Christ. Thank you for the support.

In Christian Love

Denver Kyle Tate



